                                                                                                                                  01/15/2015

    To Ann Machado, for your consideration

  Black Bear Medical of Portland Maine would like to offer to its clients the option of purchasing (handicapped accessible) vans at its Diamond Street location. These vans are not a product for the general public but designed specifically to be used by a small group of people such as Veterans, workers comp clients, and other individuals with special needs. These adaptive vehicles are an intricate part of the daily life for a person with special needs and at the time there is no location in the greater Portland area where a vehicle of this type can be purchased.  

  A partnership proposal for selling these vans was rejected by four local car dealers, Berlin City, Prime Auto Group , Bill dodge and Autoworks of Freeport. It is necessary to ask the City of Portland to grant permission to Black Bear to sell show and repair only (the adaptive part of these vehicles). It will not be necessary to designate any more than four parking spots for its project. Diamond Street parking spots will the preferred home for these vans as well as two inside spots at Black Bear.

  It is our hope that the city of Portland will allow Black Bear Medical to sell adaptive vans to this special group of clients. Having the ability to sell these vehicles will allow for a better marriage  between the client, there wheelchairs and their vehicles. Not all equipment is compatible and this will help make the transition between products more seamless and perhaps more economical .

                                                                                                Thank You 

                                                                                         Thomas Jones Treasurer

